Dear Parents and Families,

[bookmark: _GoBack]The 4th grade team is excited to be collaborating with the Science Specialist to give students and their families more of an opportunity to experience the Engineering Design Process.  This also aligns with the 2016 Massachusetts Science and Technology Frameworks. Throughout the year, the 4th grade team and Science Specialist will be sending home science challenges, which reflect the Massachusetts Frameworks.  These are optional projects and are meant to be fun and completed with parents or other family members.  

 Enclosed is our first project this year.  Students will create a free-standing scarecrow.  We hope that this challenge creates interest and discussions at home.  We look forward to seeing the students’ scarecrows no later than Monday, October 15th.  

Sincerely, 




    
